ANZAM EXCELLENCE AWARD RECIPIENTS. Announced at the 2023
Conference:

EUROPEAN MANAGEME
EM]

Early Career Researchers (ECR)
(ANZAM proudly co-sponsors the ECR award with the European Management Journal)

The winner of the ECR award at the ANZAM Conference:

2023: Jonathan Baker, The University of Adelaide

The winner of the 2023 ANZAM-EMJ Early Career Researcher Excellence Award is Dr Jonathan Baker from the University of
Adelaide Business School. Originally from New Zealand, he received his PhD from the University of Auckland in 2019 and worked
at Auckland University of Technology before emigrating to Adelaide in early 2022. He is an interdisciplinary researcher, published

across (ABDC A* and A) management and marketing journals. Despite being an ECR, he has built an impressive network of
international collaborators from Australia, Germany, Finland, New Zealand, Sweden, and the UK, and served as Guest Professor

on six occasions at the University of Bayreuth (between 2017 and 2022). Jonathan said of receiving the award, “I would like to
express my deep gratitude to the Australia New Zealand Academy of Management for bestowing this prestigious award upon me,
and my sincere thanks to the European Management

Promoting Excellence in Learning and Teaching (PELT) Grant
Promoting Excellence in Learning and Teaching (PELT) Grants for projects that ‘aid the
development of the teaching of management in Australia and New Zealand'.

2023: PELT Award Grant winner: Valerie Caines, University of Adelaide

Case Study Award

An annual Case Writing Competition to encourage the development of excellent teaching
materials within a regional context.

2023: Case Study winner: Lisa Callagher, The University of Auckland

We were motivated to write about the entrepreneurial mindset of the Mint Innovation founders because they exemplify the
concept, and their cleantech business is the kind of venture that the earth needs more of. What we're especially proud of is
that the authorial team are a combination of a recent Master of Commerce graduate (Danielle Taylor), an early-career
academic (Guy Bate), and two mid-career academics who have taught together for twenty years (Christine Woods and Lisa
Callagher). Before submitting the case for the ANZAM award, we used it in a taught Master course. We received positive and|
constructive feedback, which shows the value of engaging with student feedback in ways that can refine teaching materials.
Thanks to the panel who judged the case submissions. We appreciate the time and consideration that such a task takes.
Finally, Lisa is the corresponding author for the case and teaching note and welcomes inquiries aboult it.

CONGRATULATIONS!
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The 2024 ANZAM Excellence awards will open August/September 2024.
Application documents and criteria will be available on the ANZAM website.




